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8:00pm

The Mark Wahlberg Youth Foundation 

and Millennium Health present If Only, a 

short film that raises awareness about the 

dangers of teen prescription drug misuse 

and abuse.

Youth in nearly every community around 

the nation are experimenting with 

prescription drugs not prescribed to them 

to get high or change their moods. It’s 

important to raise awareness about these 

dangers and to share with one another 

the steps we can take to promote safe use, 

storage and disposal.

Movie & Discussion: If Only 
A short film about protecting our children from the opioid epidemic.

The POWER program series presents

A discussion will be facilitated by Denise Hildreth, 
MSW, LICSW, Program Director for Hopkinton Youth & 
Family Services.

This is Part I of a two-part film and discussion series. Part II of this series is the film 
“Risky Drinking” which will be screened in Hopkinton (location TBD)

on November 8th at the same time. 

The Friends of the Ashland Public Library and 
Decisions at Every Turn Coalition, together, 
sponsor the POWER program series.

The movie and discussion series is also co-sponsored 
by Hopkinton Organizing for Prevention, and 
Hopkinton Youth & Family Services.


